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 “I was first introduced to De-Bug Fuel Treatment Units by bringing my vehicle 
into be serviced at Forrest Fuel Injection. Talking to Mr Lindsay Forrest, I 
told him about my vehicle not running properly, idling too low, and in general 
not being up to standard.                                     

“Through this conversation I discussed with Lindsay the problem of having a 
fungus like growth in the water trap.   Lindsay then introduced me to the De-
Bug unit, recommending it to slow down and eventually eliminate the bug 
completely from my engine. 

With the De-Bug fitted to my vehicle I noticed a dramatic difference, the 
vehicle was idling much smoother, and after running it through it’s paces the 
engine was pulling a lot more effectively. 

Since then I have had my vehicle serviced three or four times and noticed that 
the microbial infestation had not re-germinated. 

The fungus like growth used to be in the water trap, not a trace of it in the f 
filters. The water trap stopped the 'bug' from going into the filters, which 
was lucky, and since the installation of the De-Bug unit it has been perfect 
with no troubles.” 

Dave Gorrie 
Driver 
UPPER HUTT 


